
 

 

15th July 2022 
 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 
 
This year A Level and Applied General results will be available to collect from 8:00 am until 10:30am 

in the Sports Hall on Thursday 18 August. GCSE Maths results will be available to view on Cedar from 

8:30am on Thursday 25 August.  

If you are planning to go to university, you can see the status of your offers by logging on to UCAS 

Track from 8:15am on results day. This will tell you whether you have secured your Firm or Insurance 

choice. You should check this before doing anything else as sometimes universities will still accept 

students if they don't meet all of the entry requirements. If you don't meet the entry requirements, 

universities may also make an alternative offer to you for a different course on results day, which you 

can see on UCAS Track. You can see more information about the different statuses that will show on 

results day here. You should also check your email address that you provided to UCAS, as universities 

may contact you that way. 

If you don't meet your entry requirements, or if you don't currently have an offer, you can apply for 

places using the Clearing system. By logging on, you can see which universities and courses have 

places to offer. You should check the entry requirements and then contact the university directly to 

discuss options with them. 

When you come into college to collect your results, staff will be on hand to help with these processes 

and to offer additional support.  

If you are unable to collect your results in person, you have three options: 

• Leave an A4 stamped addressed envelope with the Exams Office so that your results can be 

posted. 

• Nominate another person to collect your results by sending an email to our Exams Officer, Sarah 

Pinkney (sarah.pinkney@nclt.ac.uk), saying who you wish to collect your results. The nominated 

person must provide photo ID such as a driving licence or passport when collecting your results. 

• Wait until 9.00am on Friday 19 August when all A Level and Applied General results will be 

available to view on Cedar. If you have any difficulties accessing Cedar during the holidays, please 

visit https://nclt.ac.uk/itfaqs/ for help.  

 

I very much hope that you are pleased with the grades that you achieve this summer. If I don’t see 

you on Thursday 18 August, may I wish you every success for the future. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stuart Nash 
Principal New College Bradford  

https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/results-confirmation-and-clearing/results/what-your-results-mean
https://nclt.ac.uk/itfaqs/

